
  BUELL CONSULTING, INC. 
720 Main Street, Suite 200 

Saint Paul, MN 55118 
(651) 361-8110

www.buellconsulting.com 

June 17, 2021 

- Via Email to Vicki.Fisher@rcgov.org -

Ms. Vicki Fisher, Interim Community Development Director 

Department of Community Development 

300 Sixth Street 

Rapid City, South Dakota 57701 

Re: Rapid City File Number 21PD022 

Verizon Wireless / Loftus Dental – Major Amendment to a Planned Development Overlay 

(Verizon Ref. RCY SW Rapid City) 

Dear Ms. Fisher: 

Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation that Verizon Wireless is withdrawing its application for the above-

referenced project at Loftus Dental.   

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Kabat 

Site Acquisition Consultant for Verizon Wireless 

(425) 281-8215 | brian@kabatconsulting.com

CC (via email):  Courtney Bednarz, Verizon Wireless 

Susan Blixrud, Verizon Wireless 

Jeff Loftus, Loftus Dental 

Anthony Dorland, Moss & Barnett 

Brent Kabat, Buell Consulting 
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